To All Citizens of Jefferson County (The 54™ Judicial District of Pennsylvania):

Every ten (10) years after the U.S. Census is completed, the President Judge of each
Judicial District of Pennsylvania is challenged to review the lines of their respective Magisterial
Judicial Districts.

Although this time to evaluate coincides with a population count, the court is charged
with looking at the average caseloads of each district over the last ten (10) years.

After review of the population and caseloads, the current lines of our district continue to
meet the criteria set forth by the Pennsylvania Supreme Court; as such, no changes will be made
to the current configuration of the Magisterial District Judge lines.

If you should have any objections to this review of the lines of Magisterial Judicial
Districts, please put them in writing to the Jefferson County Court of Common Pleas (200 Main
Street, Brookville, PA 15825) on or before November 8§, 2021.

Sincerely, ,
= ,

John H. Foradora
President Judge



